
From:  Christine  nolan  <jacksonnolan6@hotmail,com>

Sent:  Tuesday,  May  10,  2022  8:58  AM

To:  Michael  Behrendt  <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us>

Subject:  Church  Hill  Woods  Parking  Lot

To: Michael  Behrendt

Dear  Mr.  Behrendt,

I am writing  as as Durham  resident  regarding  the  above  issue.

I oppose  creating  a parking  lot,  The  upsetment  and  possible  use cost  to  the ecosystem  is

ridiculous  and  huge.  Durham  has a "tree  City"  sign,  therefore  why  cut  down  trees  and create

pavement  for  more  cars.  It is not  the  responsibility  of  the  Town  of  Durham  to create  parking

spaces  for  the  university  students,  Actually,  the  opposite  is true.  We  want  students  to walk,

bike,  and  not  bring  more  pollution  to  the  area.  It is against  the  ecological  green  movement

entirely.

Please  allow  this  to  be our  continuing  mission.

Respectfully  submitted,

Christine  Nolan

38 Garden  Lane

Durham,  NH
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